
Date  : 9/14/2018 10:38:58 AM
From  : "William Lamborn" 
To  : "Brad Napientek" 
Cc  : "Jason McCrea" 
Subject  : Hollywood Wilcox Staff Reassignment

Hi Brad,
I'm writing to let you know that this case has been reassigned to another planner, Jason McCrea. I've CC'd Jason to this email. Jason will be the
lead on reviewing the EIR. Moving forward, please direct all correspondence on this project to Jason.

Best,

-

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
221 N. Figueroa, Suite 1350
Ph: 213.847.3637
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.


